
As a staff person, providing respite for a person living with dementia can 

sometimes leave us with not knowing what to do or what to say. 



Join Laurie Ball, Social Programs Coordinator with the Alzheimer Society 

for a discussion on how to make these visits enjoyable and valuable for all 

of those involved. We will provide tips and strategies for making 

respite visits something to look forward to. 



This presentation is intended for PSWs, Retirement Home Staff, 

Respite Care workers, and anyone visiting a person living with dementia. 

Click Here To Register

Questions? 

Call 1-800-565-4614


ext.421

MAKING RESPITE VISITS

BENEFICIAL FOR EVERYONE

JUNE PUBLIC LECTURE:

Tuesday June 28th
at 3:00pm 

WHEN:

LOCATION: 

On ZOOM

https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEudemurDwvGtFyAlStRCfiL65OxCOvWnpn
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEudemurDwvGtFyAlStRCfiL65OxCOvWnpn

